
To Whom It May Concern,

I am interested in the position advertised for the Linux Systems Engineer available in your lab. 
As you can see from my resume, I have extensive experience with Linux, as well as several 
programming languages and systems. I obtained an Associate of Applied Science in 
Engineering Technology from Chattanooga State Technical Community College in December 
2013. Included with that degree, I completed two other Technical Certificate programs. I feel 
that my education, knowledge, experience and my eagerness to learn would be an asset to Oak
Ridge National Laboratory and I would like to be a part of the research community. 

I would very much appreciate the opportunity to be considered for this position. 

Thank you for your time and attention,

John (Jack) H. Zielke


